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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
By Andrew Hansen 
 
 
 
As I write this very brief report, news is reaching us of the devastating 
earthquake and tsunami in Japan.  It rather puts one’s problems in 
perspective. 
 
The events of the last quarter are covered in my annual report to the 
DIAA reproduced elsewhere in this magazine. 
 
I encourage all members to attend the Annual General Meeting of the 
DIAA to be held on the 14th May 2011, and to bring this magazine, 
containing all the meeting information, with you.  If you can’t come, 
appoint a proxy (see page 5). 
 
The AGM will be an opportunity to farewell our wonderful outgoing 
secretary, Solange Shapiro, and to welcome the new, Marika 
McKinnon. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Andrew Hansen 
President DIAA 
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